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August 16, 2001

Mr. John N. Sampson
35316 North Moose Point Rd.
Grand Rapids, MN 55744

Dear Mr. Sampson:
Thank you for your letter. I apologize for not getting back to you sooner.

What you reported in your letter was correct. You heard WLBL, Auburndale, WI on 930
kHz on 7/10/01 at 8:43 PM Central Daylight Time. I am not surprised that you were able
to hear us from that distance. As you know, AM signals bounce all around in the
evening, when the ionosphere drops. In contrast FM travels in line of sight and has
difficulty getting through obstructions in terrain.

WLBL is part of the Wisconsin Public Radio network. I have enclosed some information
on our network as well as coverage maps.

Again, thank you for writing and happy listening.

Sincerely,

LJle

Richard D. Reyer
Regional Manager
Wisconsin Public Radio
1-800-749-3906
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